## Little Tor Elementary 2011-2012 PTA MEMBERSHIP DRIVE

## DEAR LITTLE TOR FAMILIES,

WELCOME BACK! The Little Tor PTA Executive Board had a productive summer planning activities and programs for the upcoming school year. We pay for most of our activities and programs through our annual membership drive. Some events that we are looking forward to this year are Book Fair, Fall Fest, Movie night, Family Fun night, International night and Variety Show.

Please send the PTA Membership Form at the bottom of the page with your payment to school with your child. Make checks payable to "Little Tor PTA".

By joining our PTA, you are strengthening the home to school connection. As a PTA member you have input into important decisions such as how we spend money and which activities we sponsor. You are not obliged to volunteer your time when you become a member; however we appreciate any time and assistance given by families.

Any questions: Contact Dee LaNave and Cathy Martini co-presidents at littletorpta@gmail.com

Thank you in advance for your support The Little Tor PTA

## 2011-2012 LITTLE TOR PTA MEMBERSHIP FORM

ADDITIONAL FAMILY MEMBER CARD (ADDITIONAL)			(\$5) (\$10)	
PHONE			(\$10)	
EMAIL (ALL PTA COR	RESPONDANCE WILL BE SENT THROUGH EMA	IL IN AN EFFORT TO GO GREEN)		
CHILD	TEACHER	GRADE:		
	TEACHER	GRADE:		
CHILD				
CHILDCHILD	TEACHER	GRADE:		